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Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
I am writing to advise you that we will commence with our provision for Year 10 students 
only, on Wednesday 17th June. Whilst this remains conditional upon any further government 
guidelines, it looks highly likely that this will now go ahead.  
 
As discussed in our previous communication, if you do want your child to return, it is 
important that you notify us in advance by emailing: 
featherstone.r@wintertoncommunityacademy.co.uk 
 
You do not need to email us again if you have already done this.  
 
We have published a set of FAQ's on our website 
( http://www.wintertonca.com/information-during-lockdown/ ) which I hope should answer 
any questions you may have at this stage. 
 
If your son / daughter is scheduled to return on this date, please arrange for them to arrive 
to school at 9.00am. It will be necessary to make arrangements for their transition into the 
school building within their allocated group ahead of a 9:30am start.  
 
Their provision will consist of four lessons of 1.5 hours within Maths, English, Science and 
Humanities. This is to allow sufficient time for appropriate instruction, application and 
consolidation of their knowledge and to have time to set and discuss the required 
independent home learning for the week ahead. They will have carefully supervised break / 
lunchtime arrangements and will be expected to adhere to social distancing guidelines at all 
times.  
 
We will continue to communicate as appropriate as we approach this date, but I wanted to 
take this opportunity to confirm our anticipated return for the year group and we are looking 
forward to welcoming them back into school. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mr Rowlands  
Headteacher 
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